
“The nation’s health care delivery system is broken and must be fixed. We applaud 
Governor Daniel’s initiative aimed at providing insurance coverage for more than one 
hundred thousand currently uninsured Hoosiers. Conceptually we support the program, 
recognizing that is it one piece of a much needed comprehensive health care overhaul.” 
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